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Thales releases 2010 half-yearly financial report 

 
Neuilly-sur-Seine, 29 July 2010 –Thales filed its 2010 half-yearly financial report with France’s 

Autorité des Marchés Financiers (AMF) on 29 July 2010. 

 

The Thales 2010 half-yearly financial report can be accessed on the company’s website 

www.thalesgroup.com under Investors > Regulated information. 

It is also available in French. 
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